
Linda  Bostinto
Winter Harbor
LD 1431
Accurate voter lists are critically important to the security of our elections. People's 
personal information should always be secure. I do not feel that our current system is 
working. I believe exchanging voter lists with other states directly is more secure than
our current system.
Please support LD 1431
Thank you


